KASC Community Safety Awareness Meeting March 16, 2010 @Picadilly Cafeteria, Kingsport, TN

Welcome by President Jean Rhea.

Announcements:

The Updates being made to the KASC Safety Seminar brochures should be complete by the end of the week. You can contact Jean Rhea if you would like to have brochures before the next meeting. The brochure can also be obtained from the KASC web-site. New this year is online registration for the seminar.

Susan Oliver introduced our speaker, Powell Kidd from the American Red Cross. He spoke on the Importance of Health & Safety Training. ARC offers courses for individuals (you and members of your community), workplaces and professional rescuers. In the event of an accident or medical emergency, these courses may help you sustain a life until emergency personnel arrive on the scene. This training will help you to be more familiar and at ease in an emergency situation.

Mr. Kidd was presented with a Thank You gift from Jean Rhea on behalf of the KASC. Door prize was distributed. Jean Rhea thanked attendees and closed the meeting.

Minutes respectfully submitted by Secretary Debbie Morelock.



Powell Kidd addresses KASC members regarding programs available from the American Red Cross